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The 2019 CAA-UK conference took place between 4th – 5th October and was hosted by 
Bournemouth University. This saw 38 delegates in attendance, 15 of which were students. 
During the conference, keynote papers were delivered by Dr Sara Perry, Professor Andy 
Bevan and Professor Mark Gillings. The conference also saw Dr James Miles complete his 
tenure as chair of the CAA-UK chapter. During the AGM, Lawrence Shaw was voted in as the 
new chair and has started to work with existing committee members. The committee wish 
to thank James for all his hard work and time dedicated to the CAA-UK chapter and wish him 
well in his future endeavours.  

 

The committee have now agreed with Dr Patricia Murrieta-Flores that the 2020 conference 
will be held at Lancaster University. As well as this, the committee hope to host a breakfast 
meeting for all CAA UK delegates during the International Conference in Oxford.  

 

 


